
From: Amos, James
To: Tavarez, Ike
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Mike Kincaid
Subject: Re: Stephens & Johnson Operating - Mobil 22 Federal #6 - Remediation Notification
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 6:56:44 AM

Ike,

You are okay to proceed as per work plan. thanks

On Mon, Sep 8, 2014 at 1:04 PM, Tavarez, Ike <Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com> wrote:

Stephens & Johnson Operating Co. 

Mobil 22 Federal #6 Well Site

Section 22, T26S, R29E, Unit K

32.02664  103.97332

 

Sorry for the late notification, the field equipment became available for the proposed site
 remediation.  Tetra Tech will be onsite tomorrow (9-9-14) to start the proposed remediation
 on the above referenced site.    We will be spotting lines at the facility and will start the
 excavation in the afternoon.   The remediation will be performed according to the submitted
 work plan (attached).  Tetra Tech will also notify you during each phase of the remediation
 project or any schedule changes or delays on the project.   Let me know if you need
 additional information, thanks

 

 

Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager

Main: 432.682.4559 | Fax: 432.682.3946 | Cell: 432.425.3878

Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™

4000 North Big Spring, Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com

 

PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
 distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
 are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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-- 
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential
 and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
 recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you
 are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
 prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

James A. Amos
Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Field Office
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist
620 East Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM. 88220
Office:  (575) 234-5909
Fax:  (575) 234-5927
Cell:  (575) 361-2648
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov
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